
Re DA2020/1758 

Good morning,

As a local resident I object to this proposed development due to increased traffic flow in our 
already car populated suburb. I have two children who attend the local school, my eldest 
started in 2015. Since then I have seen a huge increase in cars parking around the school 
area, the streets are narrow and become tighter with cars meeting from opposite directions, 
this is combined with adults and children attempting to cross the road. 
The surrounding streets are constantly filled with parked cars during working hours. With 6 car 
spots allocated for parent drop off within this proposed development, excess cars will also be 
forced onto our already busy local streets.

Kind regards,

Louise Harvey
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